4-H Livestock Tagging Policy
{Adopted by the Cowley County Extension Council Executive Board 5/4/2021)

Beginning with the 2022 4-H program year, families that choose not to bring livestock to the
scheduled tagging day have the option to schedule a time with the Extension Agent to bring
livestock to the Extension Office during office hours (M-F 8am-11:30pm, 12:30pm-5pm) for

tagging. A tagging fee of $50 in addition to the cost of tags will be assessed. Families who
elect to have an Extension Agent 'travél to their residence to tag livestock will be assessed a

$50 tagging fee, roundtrip mileage and cost of tags.
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